Minutes of the Fairfax County Consumer Protection Commission

April 17,2012 7:30PM Conference 2/3
Government Center
12000 Government Center Pkwy.
Fairfax, Virginia 22035
Chairman Fee, presiding

Attendance: Commissioners: Bahhur, Belkowitz,
Bounacos, Boyd, Fee, Hine, Rosier,
Stamp

Absent: Commissioners: Hargraves, Kirk, Martz,

Nguyen, Roark

Staff: Susan C. Jones, Branch Chief,
' Consumer Affairs

The meeting was called to order at 7:35 PM by Chairman Fee.
Minutes
The minutes of the March 20, 2012, meeting were approved.

Report of the Chairman

Chairman Fee announced that this was the last meeting for Commissioner Boyd.

Chairman Fee informed the commission that Ed Long was appointed the new the county
executive when Anthony Griffin retires next week.

Report of the Director

Director Liberman was absent from the meeting.

Susan Jones, Branch Chief, Consumer Affairs let the commission know that Director
Liberman consulted with the county attorney about possible copyright issues and the county
attorney did not see a problem including articles in the packet. Decision on how the
commission would like to see the information presented in the packet was deferred to the
next meeting. ' '

Commission Matters
Commissioner Hine had no matters to bring before the commission.
Commissioner Bounacos had no matters to bring before the commission.

Commissioner Rosier had no matters to bring before the commission.




Commissioner Kirk had no matters to bring before the commission.
Commissioner Bahhur had no matters to bring before the commission.
Commissioner Stamp had no matters to bring before the commission.

Commissioner Boyd expressed her pleasure in working on the commission and
thanked everyone for all their hard work.

Commissioner Belkowitz had no matters to bring before the commission.

Old Business
There was no old business.
New Business

1. Financial Crimes and Scams.

Detectives Tom Polhemus and Mike Deane presented information on credit card fraud,
check fraud, and identity theft.

The meeting adjourned at 8:50PM
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	Protect yourself from credit card fraud

	In early March, hackers stole roughly 1.5 million credit card numbers from payment processor Global Payments, a company that processes card transactions for companies like Visa and MasterCard. [More]




